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From: Jennifer Pierre <JPierre@swc.org>


Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 8:55 PM


To: David Mooney


Cc: 'Souza, Paul'; maria.rea@noaa.gov


Subject: SWC comments on NMFS EA


Attachments: SWC Comments-NMFSBiOp061219.pdf; Review Table_NMFS BO-Consolidated draft


(2).pdf


Hi Dave,


Thank you for the opportunity to review the NMFS EA for the LTO reconsultation. I’ve attached 2 files: a cover memo


outlining our overarching comments and a table of specific comments. We look forward to working with you to


complete this consultation. Thanks!


Jennifer


Jennifer Pierre | General Manager

State Water Contractors

1121 L Street, Suite 1050 | Sacramento, CA 95814

P: 916.447.7357 x203 | M: 707.280.9673

jpierre@swc.org


This communication, together with any attachments or embedded links, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain

information that is confidential or legally protected. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,

disclosure, copying, dissemination, distribution or use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this

communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail message and delete the original and all copies of the

communication, along with any attachments or embedded links, from your system.



